

ToThe Licensing Board

Dear Sir or Madam

I strongly upject to any increase of hours concering

the ILLICIT STILL.

This is a bar in a resedintial area and not a

nightclub.

I bought my property

- August last

year and quickly relised

all the smokers came out and stand at the entrance

at the \_\_\_\_.

Smoking and speaking loudly as the night goes on

the noise goes from level 2

to about level 9. As i am the first floor bedroom

window above the door the noise was a nightmare.

I had to spend £4000 thousand pounds for

secondary glazing to help with the noise.

It does help it but does not stop it. As i am a owner

occupier i spent this money to help with this problem.

If you are a tennant there is no chance the landlord

will do this as he does not live there.

There must be about 40 appartments above and

round the ILLICIT STILL.

In the centre of aberdeen the prices of appartments

have fallen by thousands of pounds.

We are on a back street and no one would want to

buy an appartment with a pub below open

till two or three in the morning. Not everyone works

monday to friday. I realise you cant stop people

smoking and shouting but you can stop these small

pubs being open to these new hours that you suggest.

I would never have bought this property if i thought that the council lincencsing board would ever consider these riddiculous hours. If you want aberdeen centre to thive you need to consider people need to sleep so they are fit to work and pay there way in society would it not be great if everyone was able to pay there way in life and not count on benifits.

yours sinerley MR STANLEY

**HENDERSON** 

REF ADM. CM4531 3/4/2019